
 

 

Begins January 12, 2025 11 am - 4:30 pm 

Laurel Manor  -  Craft Room 

Are you a Dear Jane quilter? Would you like 

to become one?  

Join your fellow QGOTV members. Bring 

your own patterns, books and materials, 

and work at your own pace.  

We will share Show and Tell of our 

monthly progress, help each other out if 

we are running into problems, and, of 

course, have lots of sewing time.  

All Farmer's Daughter Quilters are also welcome 

Meeting dates for the 2025 Dear Jane Quilt Club are 

January 12, February 9, March 9, April 13, May 11, June 8, July 13,   

August 10, September 14, October 12, November 9, and December 14 

For more information about Dear Jane, visit 

http://dearjane.com/  

For questions contact Jennifer Greulich at  jennifer@thegreulichs.com 


